
Cutbanks Road Bank Repair 

The Cutbanks Road Repair project has been identified in the Provincial Disaster Recovery 
Program (DRP) because of extensive damage to the south bank of the river during the flooding 
in 2023.  The Province has determined eligibility based on 140m of bank repair as estimated in 
the red box area below, with a final recovery reimbursement of a 90%-10% split between the 
Province and the County. 

The current approval from Council is for Administration to engage with engineering and 
environmental services to proceed with project design.  Administration will be designing the 
project to provide flexibility in deciding what to tender; also, would provide possibilities for 
applications under other grant funding programs. 

It is estimated that design will be completed in 2025, permitting will commence in 2025 and 
extend into 2026, and construction in 2026.  Construction cost will be added in to the 2026 
budget, with identification that 90% of the funding required for the DRP- eligible scope will be 
coming from the DRP. 

For more information, please see Council Meeting agenda for July 16, 2025. Should you have 
any questions or suggestions please email infra@woodlands.ab.ca 
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